To Carterton Town Council

2 December 2012

Dear Councillor

Re. Proposed East Development between Brize Norton and Carterton

| understand the council is keen to develop the centre of Carterton. | fully support this but |
do not believe the proposed new housing on the East site will help your cause in any way-
people will drive to Witney to shop. They may also want to drive their children to Carterton
Community College as it will be too far to walk for some, increasing the traffic to the school.
This is poor planning .

| have written a letter to the Witney Gazette which | have copied below for you
information; it raises some other issues and concerns | have about this proposed
development.



